
Summerhill Academy 

Making Our Future Shine Through Success For All 

Term 3 Newsletter 2021– 2022 

What a great start to 2022! 

As always, it has been a pleasure to be part of Team Summerhill, from the moment we welcome the children 

smiling onto the playground in the morning, through to end-of-day conversations about the fantastic learning 

they have experienced during lessons. 

The Academy team have coped brilliantly, despite pressures due to ongoing Covid measures, and I am sure that 

you will all join me in thanking them for their commitment. 

There have been real highlights in learning across the academy, with lots of children achieving their community 

awards, trips and visits for different year groups, forest school in full swing, and future mathematicians, artists, 

athletes, historians and musicians being created every day. 

If you would like to see our full curriculum, it is all on our website here: Summerhill Curriculum. 

We will be holding Parents’ Evenings at the beginning of term 5, but you can always request a meeting with your 

teacher or contact us via ClassDojo, on the playground or via the school office if you need anything at all. 

Thank you to the whole Summerhill Community for your support—you are all amazing! 

As part of our new 'Healthy Bodies, Healthy 

Minds' project in school, we are very pleased 

to announce our Healthy School Tuck Shop. 

Thank you to some of our year 6 pupils (James, 

Matthew and Thehan) have been instrumental 

in the set-up and organisation of the offer of 

healthy snacks for break-time.  

 

Summerhill Academy Healthy Tuck Shop  

My name is Ruth and I’m your trainee Education Mental 

Health Practitioner (EMHP) working as part of the new 

Bristol Mental Health Support Team (MHST). Mental Health 

is something we all have and is about our thoughts, feelings 

and behaviours. Part of my role is to doing 1:1 work 

supporting children and working with their parents on things 

like anxiety, phobias and low mood. The other part of my 

role is to work with the whole school community on a ‘whole 

school approach’ to mental health, thinking about how we 

can all support ourselves to stay emotionally well.I’m in 

Summerhill every Tuesday and looking forward to thinking 

with everyone about to how to best 

support mental health and wellbeing 

at the school especially after such a 

challenging few years. 

Welcoming our Educational Mental 
Health practitioner 

https://summerhillacademy.clf.uk/curriculum/curriculum-overview/


Summerhill Academy Friends Festive 

Yes Day 
 

Summerhill raised a total of £356.21 for YES Day 

on 16/12/21 

 

Roman Bath trip 

Year 5 had a fantastic time at the Roman Baths being 

historians. Their workshop and museum tour has sup-

ported their learning and will help them to answer the 

question: What impact did the Romans have on Britain? 

 

They were also good examples of Summerhill Citizens 

making safe, kind and respectful choices to support their 

learning all day.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

They were busy making replica Stonehenge out 
of Bourbon biscuits, and enjoyed living like an 

early human, keeping warm around a 'fire'. 

Year 6 have been historians this term, learn-
ing 'Stone Age to Iron Age’ 

Summerhill Community Awards Achievers 

Some amazing Summerhill citizens have earned 

their second community  awards . Well done to 

Priya, Linden ,Rosie and Daniela  

Fantastic work to our new community award achievers. 

It has also been wonderful to see so many of our Community 

volunteering to support each other and become library moni-

tors and tuck shop assistants - these are great examples to go 

towards earning your Summerhill Community Award.  



A note from the office team…  

• Polite request—to ensure the safety of the Summerhill Community can families 

please park appropriately during pick up and drop off times.  

• Thank you to all our families for following the COVID guidance and reporting pro-

cesses.  

• To report any pupil absences you may do so in any of the following ways: 

 - In person via the school office  

 - By calling the office on 0117 9030347 

 - By email via info@sa.clf.uk 

Term 3  

First day of term for students Wednesday 5  January 2022 

Last day of term for students Friday 18  February 2022 

Term 4  

First day of term for students Monday 28  February 2022 

Last day of term for students Friday 8 April 2022 

INSET Dates Wednesday 16  March 2022 

Term 5  

First day of term for students Monday 25  April 2022 

Last day of term for students Friday 27  May 2022 

Term 6  

First day of term for students Monday 6  June 2022 

Last day of term for students Thursday 21  July 2022  

INSET Dates Friday 8  July 2022 


